Reply to: 728212th Fl. S.W.
Lynnwood, washington
s 98036

Aslak Nils lara
cfo Arne G, Arnasen
Sami Institunhtta
Nordic Sami Institute 15 Getober 1982
N=2520 UCVDAGEAIDNU
Kautokeino,

NOURWAY

Dear Arne:

I am sending this letter and the enclosed article through you
to Aslak,in part, because I hope you will read the article before
passing it on. 1 suspect the Sami Institute is already aware that
the World Bank has adopted and put in place 2 new loan policy which
has profound implications for indicenous populations throughout the
world ~- Including the Sami people. I would bes interested in your
comments regarding my article, and any other observations you may
have regarding the Bank's indieenous policy. :

Though the article is being publisihed inside the United States
I am interested in arranging the widest possible readership amone
indigenous populations. I am convineed that the Bank's new indirgenous
policy must be widely known among indigenous leaders and their
followers because of its immediate implications. The potential
for political and economic leverage initiated by indigenous ¢roups
is considerable; far more than can he #ained throuch domestic
iaws and certainly far more than can be gained through the use
of international ifuman ~ights legislation. :

I have reviewed the article with eorye Manuel, and he arrees
that the Bank's policy ig a matter of the greateat urrency, FPlease
et the article to aslak as soon as possible. He should be informed
that I have sent the article to all of the WCIF executive Council
members.

I am now working on a series of research and writine projects
without financial sponsorship. I am working on a book with the
working titlejs “"Ancient Peoples and Hodern Times". This book
is premised on the idea that indirencus reovles are helping to
reshape the international political landscape by breaking down
nation-state boundaries. 1 am characterizins this process as a
movement toward a new international nolitical order, :

“ive my best wishes to Lars Anders Baer, Gle Henrik Magga and
Sophica Ikio.

Regards,

RUDCLPH C. RYSER



